
 

We are looking forward to term 4 

and all it has to offer us! We have 

had Constable Rob at school this 

week talking to us about keeping 

ourselves safe. 

 

 

We also have a few field 

trips planned to the local 

and surrounding 

waterways with Rosie 

who works for the 

Whitebait Connection 

programme! 

 

And of course it is term 4 so that means the pool 

is warming up and we are so very excited to get in 

there as soon as possible! 


